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DR JOHN DONOHOE MD, FRCPL

NEPHROLOGIST

15" February, 2007

Mr. G

Co. Dublin.

Dear G

(FAX)016250820 F.008/008

39 ATLESBURY ROAD
BALLSBRIDGE
* DUBLIN 4

Telephone: 269 2777 (Rooms)
269 2807 (Residence)
260 1281 (Fax)

1 am glad to hear that you are proceeding to gastric banding for weight control. Ihope it will be

extremely successful.

As regards your new kidney, the operation or anaesthetic should not have any adverse reaction

whatever.

At the end of the day,

With warm personal regards and best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

/ sl Lowohes

r. John Donohoe

once you,have successfully controlled your weight, it will be very good for
fhe longterm success of your kidney transplant.
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